
 St Anne’s Curriculum Newsletter 
Welcome to our curriculum newsletter! 

We would love to share with you all  of our learning this term in the wider curriculum subjects.  Please  enjoy reading 

about all the knowledge and skills that we have acquired throughout this half term in school— you will be impressed!  

Don’t worry if you can’t see your year group, you will be featured in our next newsletter.  Keep your eyes peeled! 

Science in Year 3 

Year 3 have been looking at Animal and Humans, specifi-

cally what foods our bodies need to grow healthy and 

strong. We have split up into 6 groups and each have a 

client who needs special advice on how to support their 

body for their lifestyle. Year 3 then had to develop their 

own balanced healthy meals for their client based on 

their needs and came up with these fantastic models of 

what they could suggest for their diet!  

 

Forest School  in Reception  

Reception have enjoyed having Forest School visiting over the last term.  Forest 

School is multi-sensory and can help improve concentration and the motivation to 

learn.  Reception have loved learning lots of new skills gaining more independence 

and self-confidence as well as developing their communication skills.  Some of the fun 

experiences include: planting seeds, making leaf crowns, searching for mini-beasts 

and even toasting marshmallows on the fire!  We are very excited to welcome them 

back into school in the New Year! 

             Science in Y6 

Our year 6 scientists have been 

working hard to develop their classi-

fication skills by developing keys to 

help group different sweets and 

biscuits. They all worked incredibly 

hard and enjoyed a biscuit at the 

end!  

We will be developing these skills  

further as we study Darwin’s Theo-

ry of Evolution next half term. 

Digital skills in Year 2  

Year 2 have been developing their 

digital skills during computing les-

sons learning how to use a comput-

er efficiently.  The children can now 

log on and off the laptops by them-

selves, find programmes and documents, save their 

work in a file, print their work and now draw great pic-

tures with their fabulous 

mouse skills! 

  

Design Technology in Year 5 

Year 5 have worked extremely hard during their Design 

Technology sewing project.  After receiving  an email 

from a space exploration corporation, our design brief 

was to design and make a new logo for the Space X com-

pany.  We researched the current market, explored 

different design ideas and practised different sewing 

stitches before starting on our products.  It took lots of 

resilience to master the sewing techniques but the fin-

ished products are fantastic! 

 

   

  

 


